Please help bring
THE CHEYENNE
GUNSLINGERS

to Gillette!

The Cheyenne Gunslingers present an action-packed show that transports
audiences to the days of the Wild West! All of the shows are family-oriented and
full of excitement and laughs. Performances begin with a safety demonstration.

The Rockpile Museum asks for your support to
bring the Cheyenne Gunslingers to Gillette!

August 27, 2016 at High Noon — 45 minute show
Show to occur in the 1* block of Gillette Avenue
This is a popular show at Cheyenne Frontier Days!

Benefits for Gillette Avenue businesses in the 100 block:
e Several hundred people (local families & tourists) will be at your doorstep to watch
this exciting Western show with a 30-year safety record
e Show your support for a free family event during difficult economic times
e Show your community pride by supporting Gillette’s 125%™ Anniversary activities
e Opportunities to reach new customers who will attend the show and linger in the
100 block of Gillette Avenue for 1-2 hours

e Opportunities to increase sales by running special sales events with a large captive
audience at your storefront

We ask you to support our request to close the block from 11:00 to 1:00 p.m.
on August 27", From 11:00-noon, the Gunslingers will set up their show area
(east side of street) and families will gather and begin setting up chairs in the
designated spectators area (west half of the street). A 45-minute show will
begin at High Noon, after which the block will re-open for parking and
shopping.

Please share questions or input at rockpile @vcn.com or 682-5723




